
A note from Mrs. Petricca

Welcome to the 2025-26 school
year! I am so excited to start the
new year and get to know the
incoming juniors better in my
advisory and I can’t wait to see
where senior year takes our
seniors. This year will be filled
with fun events, celebrations, and
many achievements. Please know
that I am always available to
parents and students. Reach out
by email at
epetricca@csaschool.org
 

Picture Day-
September 15th
Full Regalia
required

Triple S Booster
Color Run-
September 21st

NHS Powderpuff
Game-
September 21st

Academic and
Humanities
Banquet-
September 24th
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Important Dates

Monday, September 15th-Picture Day
Sunday, September 21st-Triple Boosters Color
Run @Settler’s Park
Sunday, September 21st-NHS Powder Puff Game
@Settler’s Park
Wednesday, September 24th-Academic and
Humanities Banquet @ CSPA Highbay 7:00pm


